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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, APRIL 3, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Mon. 4/3  Attention students and teachers:  Tomorrow we will change over to the next 

Raider Revolution cycle.  Criteria for placement is based on 3
rd

 quarter grades - 

2 D’s and/or 1 F.  Also, if you have 5 or more tardies in any period or 3 or more 

unexcused absences, you will be placed in tutorial.  Teachers, please pick up 

your new schedules and distribute them to your 2
nd

 period students tomorrow. 

Tues. 4/4  Today and tomorrow are the last two days you can purchase Prom tickets.  

Prices are $90.00 with ASB and $95.00 without.  Tickets will only be sold at 

break and lunch today and tomorrow.  At the end of lunch on Tuesday, all 

ticket sales will end, so please make sure you purchase your tickets by the end 

of lunch tomorrow.  If you have a problem and cannot meet the deadline, you 

must see Mrs. Vorell at the Activities window today.  

Tues. 4/4  Attention all students:  Applications for the Mathematics Intensive Summer 

Session are now available. The program runs from Wednesday, July 5
th

 through 

Friday, July 28, 2017.  Courses offered in this summer's program are: 

Preparation for Algebra 2/Integrated Math III and Preparation for Pre-Calculus. 

In order to be eligible for the program, students must complete the following 

application process:  Admission application, Recommendation form (completed 

by math or science teacher, or counselor), one-page essay on student's interest 

in MISS - what they can contribute to the program and what they hope to gain, 

copy of high school transcript, grade of 'C' or better in Geometry/Integrated 

Math II (for Algebra 2/Integrated Math III), Algebra 2/Integrated Math III (for 

Pre-Calculus)  Completed applications must be returned by Friday, May 26, 

2017.  For more information, please visit our website: www.fullerton.edu/miss. 

Mon. 4/3  Congratulations to our Dance Drill team!  They gave up their spring break and 

came home with some state and national titles!  At USA Nationals this past 

weekend, their Small Military and Kick won National titles!  This is the first 

year with their new JV team!  In addition, their Medium Military routine placed 

2
nd

 after Championship Finals and their Large Dance/Drill came home with the 

3
rd

 place medal.  At CADTD state on March 25
th

, both of their Varsity Military 

routines won and this brought them the Drill Sweepstakes Award.  

Additionally, they brought home 2
nd

 place in Small and Large Dance/Drill and 

Sandra Garcia was the overall Drill Down winner!  Way to go ladies!  Special 

thanks to all of the faculty and staff who continue to support this hard working 

team! 

Mon. 4/3  Our state testing starts tomorrow for juniors. Your English teachers will tell 

you when and where to go for your test.  Here are a few test-taking tips. On the 

night before your test, make sure to get plenty of sleep. Your brain needs sleep 

to function well. On the morning of your test, make sure to eat a healthy 

breakfast with lots of protein. You will think better with a full stomach.  Good 

luck on your tests! 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


